
NOTICE 

CHANGE OF MEETING 

TERRELL COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ 
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING HAS BEEN 
CHANGED TO THE SECOND TUESDAY WHICH IS 
NOVEMBER 10, 2020. 
THE CHANGE IN DATE IS DUE TO THE ELECTIONS 
ON NOVEMBER 3RD. 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE 
COUNTY GOVERNMENT BUILDING, ROOM 110 

ALL MEETINGS OF THE TERRELL COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS ARE OPEN 
TO THE PUBLIC 


